
Morning Announcements 
Wednesday, April 15, 2015 

 
1. Today is Day 1 for band lessons. 
2. The shop will be closed during Enrichment Study Hall until further notice. 
3. Registration sheets for Post Prom are available in the office.  Post Prom will take place starting 

on April 25th at 11:30 p.m. and will go until April 26th at 5:30 a.m. at the Middle School.  If you 
have any questions, please see Mrs. Rhodes. 

4. Summer School registration will be held May 1st through May 15th.  Summer school information 
is available on the office counter if interested. 

5. Due to the Blood Drive 2nd hour study hall will be in Mrs. Geisler’s room, 3rd hour study hall will 
be in the Conference Room, 4th hour study hall will be in Ms. Christensen’s room, and 5th hour 
study hall will be in the Conference Room. 

6. UW rep, Renea, will be in today from 11:15 to noon.  Please see Mrs. Rhodes if you are 
interested in meeting with her. 

7. Mrs. Rhodes’ Enrichment Study Hall should report to Mrs. Dwyer’s room for the rest of the 
week. 

8. The Senior Wall Committee will meet in Mr. Wudi’s room during Enrichment Study Hall today. 
9. Congratulations to the JV Baseball team on their win over Tomahawk last night.  The Redmen 

scored 7 in the 7th to win the game. 
 
LUNCH   
Corn Dogs 
Baked Beans 
Cauliflower 
The Garden Spot 
Pears  
Peaches  


